
Special Meeting 

March 20, 2025 

The Maysville Board of Aldermen met in special session on Thursday, March 20, 2025 at 6:00 

pm at Maysville City Hall. 

Mayor Pearl called the meeting to order with the following board members present: Peggy 

Harwood, Clint Sollars, and Larry Zieber. Alderman Amy Justus was unable to attend. 

Also present were Brendon Chambers and Pat Fisher Johnson. 

The board reviewed application for the summer mowing and laborer position. 

After reviewing, City Clerk called 4 of the people who have applied to set up interviews for 

Monday. 

The board agreed to hire two part time mowers for the summer for 20 hours each per week at a 
rate of $15 per hour. Clerk will make contact with Cayden Clark and Walker Tracy to start work 
in May — possible do the Mondays and maybe after school if their schedules will allow until 
school is out. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

City Clerk 


